George Li

From: George Li

Sent: Wednesday, March 27, 2013 11:36 AM

To: 'McConnell, Mark'

Cc: Rockoff, Jennifer (NSD) (Jennifer.Rockoff@usdoj.gov); Rockoff, Jennifer (NSD)
(Jennifer.Rockoff@usdoj.gov); 'Taylor, Kristin (NSD)' (Kristin.Taylor@usdoj.gov); Jodie
May

Subject: RE: WC Docket 13-45 (DA 13-437)

Thank you Mark.

o

_u_.o_.:. McConnell, Mark [mailto:Mark. Znno::m__@cmaod gov]
Sent: Wednesday, March 27, 2013 11:14 AM.
To: George Li; Tracey Wilson; Dennis uo::mo? David Krech; Jim Bird
Cc: McConnell, Mark

Subject: WC Docket 13-45 (DA 13-437)

All,

Attached please find the deferral letter that we filed today in this matter. Please let me know if you have any questions or concerns.

Regards, \

Mark ‘\NM\.
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Mark.McConnell@usdoj.gov
Office: 202.233.0749
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From: Adrienne Downs

Sent: Friday, March 29, 2013 1:24 PM

To: raul@rmtelecomlaw.com; Christopher Canter (cac@commpliancegroup.com); 'Brantl,
Winafred R.'; 'saugustino@kelleydrye.com’; douglas.orvis@bingham.com

Cc: 'edward.hand@usdoj.gov'; "Morgan, Hillary J CIV (US)' (hillary.j.morgan.civ@mail.mil)’;

‘chemmerlein@ntia.doc.gov'; 'vbarrish@askcalea.net’; 'maydc@state.gov’;
'Christopher.Siefken@ic.fbi.gov'; '"Marilyn.Shaifer@usdoj.gov’;
"Tyrone.Brown@usdoj.gov'; 'Brian.williams@associates.dhs.gov’;
'shawn.cooley@dhs.gov'; 'TTelecom@usdoj.gov’; 'Siobhan.Dupuy@usdoj.gov';
'alex.daman@dhs.gov'; 'Joanne.Ongman@usdoj.gov'; 'matthew.bernstein@jc.fbi.gov’;
‘Jennifer.Rockoff@usdoj.gov’; jmchale@ustr.gov’; 'Richard.Sofield2@usdoj.gov’;
'glenn.kaminsky@hq.dhs.gov'; 'dale.barr@hq.dhs.gov’; 'scott_m.
_deutchman@ostp.eop.gov'; 'IP-FCC@dhs.gov'; 'kristin.taylor@usdoj.gov’;
‘john.delmore@ic.fbi.gov’; 'ttwg@leo.gov'; George Li; David Krech; Susan OConnell;
Howard Griboff; James Ball

Subject: Removed from Streamline

ITC-214-20130204-00048 — IP Network America LLC
ITC-214-20130221-00063 — Speed Telco LLC
ITC-ASG-20130228-00067 — BTS Group Inc.
ITC-T/C-20130131-00050 — AccessLine Communications Corporation

The above referenced applications were placed on Public Notice for streamlined processing. Since the Public
Notice was released, the Commission has been requested by the Executive Branch agencies of the United States
that we remove the subject applications from streamlined processing. Therefore, pursuant to Section
63.12(c)(3) of the Commission's Rules, we have removed these applications from streamlined processing.

Please be advised that your company may not commence operations until the authorization is granted. See
Section 63.12(d) of the rules, 47 C.F.R. Section 63.12(d). The Executive Branch will contact you or the
"Contact" listed on your application directly for further information. You can be assured that your application
will be processed expeditiously upon completion of Executive Branch's review. We will notify you by e-mail
when your application is granted.

The Public Notice indicating that the application has been removed from streamlined processing is attached. If
you have any questions, please email: George.Li@fcc.gov.
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Adrienne Downs
International Bureau, FCC
(202) 418-0412
Adrienne.Downs @fcc.gov



